
 

 

 

Ottawa Board of Health Communication Items (held on file by the Board of Health 

Secretary) 

1. Association of Local Public Health Agencies (alPHa) Information Break (May 17, 2022) 

2. Letter from Gary McNamara, Chair, Windsor-Essex County Board of Health, to the 

Honourable Christine Elliott, Minister of Health and Deputy Premier, regarding a Letter of 

Support – Response to the Opioid Crisis in Ontario-Wide (May 6, 2022)  

3. Association of Local Public Health Agencies’ (alPHa) “Public Health Matters - A Public 

Health Primer for 2022 Election Candidates” 

4. Memo from Julie Amoroso, Board Secretary, Toronto Board of Health, to Boards of 

Health in Ontario and the Association of Local Public Health Agencies, regarding 

Response to COVID-19 – April 2022 Update (June 9, 2022) 


